
    
 

STAFF REPORT TO COUNCIL                   Report No: PW2023-33 
 
September 25, 2023       
 
From: Timothy Wright, Director of Public Works 
 
RE:  Award of Stone dust Tender 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
THAT Council of the Township of North Glengarry receives staff report PW2023-33 and authorizes 
the Mayor and CAO to enter into a multiyear contract with AL Blair for $98,780.00. 
 
Background / Analysis:  
 

The Township requires stone dust for winter maintenance. Our previous three-year tender 
expired last year and so it has been tendered for the next three years. AL Blair came in with the 
lowest price. Previously we had been budgeting $25,000 per year for stone dust. This will move 
our budget going forward to $33,000 per year. This price increase is no surprise as we have been 
seeing increases across the board this year. 
 
Alternatives: 
 

Company 
2023-2024 
Unit Price 

2024-2025 
Unit Price 

2025-2026 
Unit Price 

Total Tender 
Price 

A.L. Blair 
Construction 

$15.98 $16.46 $16.95 $98,780 

GIP Paving $16.46 $16.89 $17.30 $101,180.00 

 
 
Financial Implications: 
The increased price is reflective of pricing throughout the industry at the moment. 

Attachments & Relevant Legislation: 
N/A 
 
Others Consulted:   
Zoe Bougie, Public Works Specialist 
Michel Currier - Manager of Transportation 
 



 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________              
Reviewed and approved by: 
Sarah Huskinson, CAO/Clerk 
 


